
March 9, 2022

Dear Families,

With school restrictions being lifted on March 1 we were excited to revisit our format for Parent-Teacher
Interviews on March 23 and 24. As part of planning for Parent-Teacher interviews, we enlisted feedback from
our parent community. We are very thankful for the extensive feedback we received from the form we sent out
last week as we had 213 responses. The results of this feedback are as follows:

In-Person: 54% Online: 16% Hybrid: 32%

As there is a large interest in both the In-Person and Hybrid format this allows us to make the informed
decision to have a Hybrid approach that would allow for both In-Person and Online. In order to have all three
options available in a structured, organized and efficient manner we will host Parent Teacher Interviews in the
following way:

March 23 -4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m -In-Person Interviews only.

March 24 - 4:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. In-Person Interviews only.

March 24 - 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. Google Meet or Google Phone Call Interviews only.

Parents can book a time that is in line with their interview preference.

To provide an option for each individual time as opposed to each day, would lead to many logistical challenges
that could impact the efficiency of the Parent Teacher Interviews, and this is why the approach above was
chosen. Parent-Teacher Interviews will be a conversation between the teacher and the parent and student and
not student-led.

The online booking platform will be live at 5:00 p.m. this evening and will be available until March 22 at 5:00
p.m.  As the type of interview is based on the time and date selected, we encourage you to book your interview
as soon as possible. You can find the instructions on booking interview times for School Appointments Online
at our website. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us at the office.

Together in Christ,

Rob Coumont David Griffin

Principal Vice-Principal

https://olr.schoolappointments.com/admin/
https://www.olrschool.ca/download/307817

